
 
 
 
 
> On Oct 9, 2018, at 9:46 AM, Greg Powell <gpowellhb@gmail.com> wrote: 
>  
> I am a resident of Hermosa Beach and am deeply opposed to destroying the beauty of our small town 
with such a project. Please vote against this and keep our parks and green belt intact.  
>  
> Gregory S. Powell, M.D. 
> PGY-3 Emergency Medicine Resident 
> Harbor-UCLA Medical Center 
> University of Michigan Medical School 
> Class of 2016 
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SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL FROM GREGORY POWELL SUBMITTED TO THE CITY COUNCIL ON 10/9/18 AT 9:46 A.M.




